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April 3, 2015

Ms. Anita E. Collins
230 West Faris Road
Greenville, South Carolina 29605

Dear Ms. Collins,

Icertainly appreciate your kind letter and am glad to hear how much you have enjoyed
December's Music on the Mountain sessions at the Table Rock Lodge. We have wonderful
people of service in our great state. Thank you for acknowledging the team at Table Rock State
Park for its time and commitment to the people of South Carolina. God bless.

cc: Duane Parrish, Director
South Carolina Department of Parks, Recreation, and Tourism
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